
ROBERT E. FOX 

PO. BOX 23540 
LEXINGTON, KY 40523 

December 28,2007 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P. 0. Box 615 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RE: CASE 2007-00134 

Commissioners: 

Please vote for the Louisville Water Company (LWC) proposal to supplement the future 
water needs of Lexington and surrounding Bluegrass Communities. 

The technical and economic evidence presented to you clearly indicate the long term 
financial advantages of utilizing Ohio River water provided through the LWC system. 

Common sense should prevail thus keeping more investment funds arid operating 
incorne in the Kentucky Community. 

Thank you for considering this appeal. 

Sincerely yours, 

Robert E. Fox 
Kentucky Registered Geologist 001 5 
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